
 

 
 
 

 

 Office of the PCC for Warwickshire 
3 Northgate Street 
Warwick 
CV34 4SP 

 
FOI Request regarding: Crime prevention 
spending 
 
Request received: 4 August 2016 
Responded: 5 August 2016 

 

1. Please could you tell how much money the PCC has spent on crime and disorder 
reduction grants.  
 
2. Could you break this down by financial year, for this year and the past 3 calendar 
years, and what organizations the money went to.  
 
3. Please could you tell how much money the PCC has spent on crime his crime 
prevention funding?  
 
4. Could you break this down by financial year, for this year and the past 3 calendar 
years, and what organizations the money went to. 
 
 
Answer: Details in relation to question 1 and 2 for 2016-17 PCC grant awards can be located 
at the following web link: 
http://www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/financial-information/grants-made/ 
This page also contains a link to our archived site which presents the data for the previous 3 
financial years. 
 
In relation to questions 3 and 4 “other funding” to address Crime Prevention, the PCC does 
on occasion make one of funding available which contributes to addressing crime and 
disorder. All decisions of this nature are listed on the decisions page of the website located 
at the following web link: 
http://www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/policies-procedures/decision-making-
policy/ 
You will note decisions have not been made to date for the current PCC who commenced 
office in May of this year. Previous decision records can be accessed on the archived site 
which is linked to this page. 
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